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QUEEN’S VALLEY  SCHOOL 
Parental Circular for Class I  

 
                                                                                                                            Wednesday, 17th March, 2021 
                    “Things work out best for those who make the best of how things work out”.  
                                                                                                                                    – John Wooden 
Dear Parent 
The session 2020-21 has drawn to a close. It has been an unprecedented academic session wherein 
the schools closed down due to the Corona pandemic and the teaching-learning process shifted 
ONLINE. It became imperative for us to devise ways to ensure that learning continues 
uninterrupted. 
The princesses learnt to adjust to the new scenario and have recalibrated themselves with a 
completely new skill set which will help them tremendously in the years to come. 
The students will move to the next session in the ONLINE MODE till further guidelines are issued by 
the Directorate of Education or CBSE. 
We look forward to your cooperation in this session as well to make the online teaching learning 
process fruitful and more engaging. 
The last working day for the princesses is Thursday, 18th March, 2021. The students will have a 
break from Friday, 19th March, 2021 to Friday, 2nd April, 2021. Kindly make a note of the following 
important dates-      

 
   KINDLY NOTE- 

 Whatever the mode of classes, wearing school uniform is mandatory to maintain discipline 
and decorum.  

 WITHDRAWAL- Parents who wish to withdraw their wards may apply for the School Leaving 
Certificate by 31st March, 2021.  In case the application is received after the said date, the 
parents will have to pay the fees according to the rules of   the school. 

The time table and class timings will be shared with you. 
Looking forward to your cooperation. 
Regards 
Team  QVS 
 

RESULT AND REPORT CARD 
(RESULT WILL BE UPLOADED ON THE 

STUDENT DASHBOARD) 

SATURDAY, 20th MARCH, 2021 
 

NEW ACADEMIC SESSION COMMENCES 
FROM 

MONDAY, 5th  APRIL, 2021 
FOR THE TIME BEING THE NEW SESSION WILL 
BE CONDUCTED IN THE ONLINE MODE. 

AVAILABILITY OF BOOKS (Class II) & 
UNIFORM 

SATURDAY, 20th MARCH, 2021 
   3.00 p.m. - 6.00 p.m. 


